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Impacts What differences can I expect?

Who:

What:

When:

Send Questions to: luma@sco.idaho.gov

Create a Customer: What’s Changing?

Luma is a statewide modernization effort that will combine Budget, Finance, Procurement, 
Human Resources, and Payroll functionality into one Enterprise Resource System (ERP). 
This modernization effort will transform the way the State of Idaho does business, improve 
transparency, and provide a core foundation for the future.

Bill-to Address
Luma will allow agencies to 
create different addresses for 
billing. Specified addresses allows 
agencies with internal departments 
across the state to bill to each 

specific location.  

Contract Visibility
Luma will provide users the ability 
to view contract information on an 
item master list for both agency 

staff and vendors. 

•	 Contract Managers
•	 Buyers
•	 Logistic Supervisors
•	 Inventory Specialists 
•	 Receivers 
•	 Purchasing Supervisors

•	 IPRO and Navision will be 
replaced by Luma.

•	 Any other agency 3rd party 
system or spreadsheet used 
to track the procurement of 
goods and services will also 
be replaced. 

The Procurement module will go 
live on July 1, 2021. 

Integrated Management Tools
Business operations such as 
contract management, vendor 
monitoring, Purchase Order 
monitoring, and receiving receipts 
will be completed in the same 
system. Integration will create 
workload efficiency for users 
as they no longer have to pull 
information from different sources.

Automation
Luma will eliminate the need 
to manage contract awards in 
spreadsheets. Users can view the 
information they need from a cen-

tralized location.


